
HEATH TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 
APRIL 2018 

 
The Heath Township Planning Commission met on Thursday, April 19 at 7:00 p.m. in the Heath 
Township Hall. 
 
Members Present: Don Wickstra 
   Michael Stork 
   Hilda Boerman 
   Randy Poll 
Members Absent: Mike Phillips 
 
Also present was Gregory Ransford, Planner 
 
The minutes from the February 15, 2018 meeting were approved on the motion of Poll   
supported Stork by and unanimously approved.  
 
ITEM 1 
 
To hear and consider a proposed 2018 Master Plan. This plan will replace the July 18, 2013 
Master Plan in its entirety.  
 
Open and closed the public portion. Motion by Stork supported by Poll and unanimously 
supported to recommend the Master Plan to the township board. 
 
ITEM 2 
 
Melissa Mannes lawyer contacted PCI in regards to her property and wondered when the 
Planning Commission meets. No further information has come forward. 
 
ITEM 3 
 
Don questioned what is happening with the lean to shed on Hamilton Industrial property. Hilda 
will check into this with PCI. 
 
ITEM 4 
  
The meeting was adjourned at 7:12 on the motion of Boerman supported  by Stork and 
unanimously approved. The next meeting will be Thursday, June 21 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Minutes submitted by secretary Sheila Meiste. 

 


